
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
IMPROVED DEBIT CARD WEBSITE  

NEW WISCONSIN CHILD SUPPORT WAY2GO DEBIT MASTERCARD 
 
On January 8, 2022 the Wisconsin Child Support Program is converting to a new Wisconsin 
Way2Go Debit Mastercard. After conversion, you may continue to use your current EPPIC Debit 
MasterCard until expiration. When your EPPIC Debit MasterCard nears expiration, you will 
receive the new Wisconsin Way2Go Debit MasterCard to activate. In addition, debit card users 
will have access to an improved website at www.GoProgram.com which will offer you more 
services.  
 
It is important to make sure that EPPIC has your current address. EPPIC will be mailing out 
detailed information about the conversion in December. You can update your debit card address 
with EPPIC by calling 1-877-253-3686. If you don't want to call, you may create a secure user ID 
and password at https://www.eppicard.com/ and report your changes online. When you update 
your address with EPPIC the updated address will be provided to your assigned County Child 
Support Agency.  
 
The Wisconsin child support program uses electronic disbursements for child support related 
payments which includes child support, alimony, family support and past-due support. The two 
electronic disbursement methods available to you are direct deposit into a designated  
checking / savings account or enrollment into the Wisconsin Child Support debit card program.  
 
If you want to change your payment method to direct deposit you can do this at any time. If you 
have a checking account, complete the direct deposit application on the back of this letter, 
attach a voided check (not a deposit slip) or you may attach a letter from your financial 
institution, on their letterhead, that provides your checking account number and the financial 
institution routing number and send to the address found on the top left hand corner of the 
direct deposit application.  
 
If you only have a savings account, you can still enjoy the ease and security of direct deposit. 
Complete the direct deposit application and attach a letter from your financial institution, on 
their letterhead, that provides your savings account number and the financial institution routing 
number. Mail the completed form along with the letter from your financial institution to the 
address found on the top left-hand corner of the direct deposit application.  
 
Payments received after your direct deposit application has been processed will be deposited 
directly into your account. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the application, you may call the KIDS Info Line,  
800-991-5530 toll free or TDD 209-5209 toll free, weekdays, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m. (CST), and speak to 
a customer service representative. 
 
The Department of Children and Families is an equal opportunity employer and service provider. 
If you have a disability and need to access services, receive information in an alternate format, 
or need information translated to another language, please call the Child Support Program at 
608-422-6250. Individuals who are deaf, hard of hearing, deaf-blind or speech disabled can use 
the free Wisconsin Relay Service (WRS) – 711 to contact the department. 
  



 

 


